
 
27th March 2017 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Science parents’ evening  

As I am sure you are aware, Science GCSEs are becoming ever more complex and our 
students are finding it more difficult in terms of how best to revise the extensive content and 
prepare themselves fully for the science exams. Because of this, we are going to hold a 
parents’ evening specifically for science on ​Tuesday the 25th of April, 2:45pm until 4:30pm.  

Your son/daughter will be asked to book a slot with one of their teachers who will discuss the 
current outlook across all 3 sciences.  They will also provide you with study techniques and 
advice on how best to tackle the science content in order to maximise revision time, as well as 
how best to prepare for the various science exams. 

We feel this is a very important step in helping support our Year 11 learners to do the best 
they possibly  can in science. At the evening we will also be discussing current progress and 
effort. 

If you have any queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to get in touch. If you are unable 
to attend the evening, please feel free to contact me ​i.davidson@belmontschool.org.uk  

Thank you in advance of your support.  

 

Yours faithfully 

  

  

Mr I. Davidson 

Curriculum Team Leader for Science 
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